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New photos of the site. Progress is significant, and we are still on schedule for the 2019 school year opening.  

Pictures of the new school with Middle High School in the rear. Walls and roof work are progressing. 
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The following photo shows the progress of the work around VMB.  
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More Information 

For more information about the New Elementary School project, follow us on: 

www.Millis.Org  Look on the front page under News and Notices for the current Look Ahead View and under 

Boards and Committees for the Elementary School Building Committee page to find prior Look Ahead Views. 

www.Facebook.com/MillisSchoolProject/  Look for current posts about the project. 

www.MillisMedia.org Look under Videos for recordings of the Elementary School Building Committee 

meetings and other relevant events. 

 

The Elementary School Building Committee 

http://www.millis.org/
http://www.facebook.com/MillisSchoolProject/
http://www.millismedia.org/

